
ɯɸˀʎˆ ˯ɵʞ code (and boys too!) club

Please complete the form below, and bring it to Mr. Tawile before the first meeting.

Feel free to email any questions to Mr. Tawile at tawilej@dearbornschools.org.

I give permission for my student, ____________________________________________________, to participate in 
the STEM Girls Who Code (and Boys Too!) Club.

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________________________ Date: _______________

Parent/Guardian email address ____________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Tuesday afternoon phone number: ___   ___   ___   -   ___   ___   ___   -   ___   ___   ___   ___

Permission
Required!

All interested students, 
girls AND boys, are 
welcomed to join. Coding 
club participants will 
need to be picked up at 
3:15 on meeting days.

          irls Who Code (and 
Boys Too!) Club will meet 
every Tuesday that 
school is in session, from 
2:15 - 3:15 p.m. Meetings 
will be held in Mr. Tawile’s 
classroom, D186-A.
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